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Rail Fixed Guideway Systems: State Safety Oversight
OMB No. 2132-0558 

This is a request for a “No Material Non-Substantive Change to a Currently Approved 
Information Collection”.  The Rail Fixed Guideway Systems; State Safety Oversight 
Information Collection is an approved information collection with an expiration date of 
July 31, 2019.  Currently, State Safety Oversight Agencies (SSOA’s) submit their annual
reports to FTA via a Microsoft Excel spreadsheet.  The proposed change will allow 
SSO’s to upload the same report to a dedicated link on FTA’s Safety Resource and 
Training System public website at https://safety.fta.dot.gov/.  There is no change to the 
information collected, burden hours or cost, as a result of this change, only the vehicle 
by which SSOA’s submit their annual reports. 

https://safety.fta.dot.gov/

